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Dear Year 6 parents,  
 
As you may be aware, many parents are now in the process of arranging a fabulous leaver’s prom 
to celebrate the end of primary school.  
 
It has been agreed the prom will take place at Bradwell Working Men’s club, Bradwell Lane, on 
Thursday 19th July from 7:00pm to 10:00pm.  
 
The parents who are organising this event have asked for £10 per child so that they can pay the 
deposits and begin to purchase the finer items that make the night so sparkly! The cost of the hire 
of the hall, DJ and decorations has been incorporated into the £10.  Photographs will need to be 
paid for after the event via Academy Photographers.  Mrs Kelsall has kindly offered to also sponsor 
the buffet to bring down the cost of the event.  The school will also give some subsidy for the 
prom.   
 
Please indicate on the slip below if your child will be attending and send in your £10, clearly 
marked in a sealed envelope with your child’s name.  Loose money WILL NOT be accepted.  
 
There is a possibility of a limo service.  This has been quoted as £440 and will accommodate up to 
16 children at a time however all children could participate in two half hour sessions. . If you are 
interested in taking part in this and sharing the cost equally please indicate so on the slip below as 
they will need numbers as soon as possible to secure a booking. 
 
The dress code for the night will be smart casual – NO sportswear.  
 
Please complete the slip below indicating your child’s attendance and return to the school office 
with the money in a sealed envelope – the latest to return the slip and money is 25th May.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs B Caisley 
Principal 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My child (………………………………………………………………….) WILL/WILL NOT (please circle) be attending 
the leaver’s prom on Thursday 19th July 2018.  
 
I enclose £10 in a sealed envelope with my child’s name clearly marked on.  
 
My child DOES/DOES NOT (please circle) wish to participate and share the cost of the limo 
experience.  


